
  

  

 

 

 

 
Date: 11.04.2025 

NIMS/GEN/CR313/04/25 

 

EXTENDED TIMINGS FOR BOOKS & UNIFORM SALE ON SATURDAY 

Dear Parent, 

Warm greetings from the New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

In light of the heavy footfall and our continued effort to support and accommodate our valued 

parents, we are happy to inform you that the sale timing has been extended during the weekend. 

The new timing will allow the purchases to be made until 4 PM on Saturday, 12th April 2025, giving 

you greater flexibility to visit the premises at your convenience. We understand the importance of 

your time and hope this extension will make the process more comfortable for you. 

With rising temperatures, we kindly encourage you to plan your visit during the morning hours to 

ensure a more comfortable experience for both you and our staff. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation as we strive to serve you better. 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

Supriya Sehgal 
Principal 

 


